
September 2011 FARC Minutes

The meeting was called to order by President, KG4YDC  Jennifer. There 

were 5 members and one guest present.

The minutes from the last meeting were accepted.

Treasurer Gretchen KE4HGX gave a report and it was accepted. She said 

the club’s banking account had been changed from a saving account to a 

checking account.

Wes said the repeaters were doing good. (Note: It was not discussed, but 

the club license was renewed for 10 more years.)

Old Business: None.

New business: The annual picnic at Amor & Judy’s had been canceled 

because of Amor’s health.

Officer elections were held and once again the same officers will be carried 

over for the next year: President, Jennifer KG4YDC; Vice President, Amor 

N2FY and Secretary/Treasurer, Gretchen KE4HGX.  Plus, Bob KG4YDB was 

elected to be the 2nd Vice President.

Respectively Submitted:

Gretchen KE4HGX

Secretary/ Treasurer FARC
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